
Weekly Notice Sheet 
Sunday 17th August 2025

Please note that we do not take up a collection in the service. If you would like to 
give then there are offertory boxes towards the rear of the church or you can 
donate through the church website - penzancebaptistchurch.com/giving

Sunday Morning 
10am -     Lord’s Table Meeting 
  (Held in the Downstairs Room) 

11:00am -  Morning Worship 
  True King and Promised Messiah Series 
  ‘Man of Sorrows (2)' 
  Matthew 26:40-46 (p.878) 
  Preacher - Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 

Catechism Q40 

There is an area in the downstairs room where those with babies and 
toddlers can go if required.This includes an audio and visual relay of the 

service. The room can be accessed through either door behind the pulpit, 
as can the toilets which are at the bottom and top of the back stairs. 

There is a fellowship lunch after the morning service to which all are 
welcome. 

Sunday Evening  
6pm -   Pre-service Prayer Meeting  
  (Held in the Downstairs Room) 

6:30pm -  Evening Worship 
  ’Unashamed of the Cross’ 
  Galatians 6:14 (p.1037) 
  Preacher - Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 

Following the evening service light refreshments will be served.  
All are welcome to stay!



Services are streamed live and are available 
on YouTube. Sermons can also be 
downloaded from SermonAudio.com

This Week

Your guide to all that is happening in the week ahead, God willing: 

Monday 18th August 
9:30am - Additional Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday 20th August 
Toddliwinks will resume after the Summer Holidays 

7:30pm - Mid-week Meeting 
Led by Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 

Thursday 21st August 
The Women’s meeting will resume after the summer holidays 

Friday 22nd August 
KiC Junior Youth Club will resume after the summer holidays 

Saturday 23rd August 
8am - Men’s Study Hour 

Additional Items -  

Please pray for John Rubens as he preaches at Carnhell Green this 
morning. 

Pray also for Joel and Jemima Stobbs on UBM this week in Looe and St. 
Ives. 

A fellowship lunch is planned for Sunday 24th August and we are hoping 
to have a summer BBQ at Clarence Street on 30th August. More details 
to follow soon.



